Existing – Younger Siblings Policy

Younger Siblings
Parents are made aware that they are welcome to bring pre-school children’s siblings with them when they do parent help but the sibling must be with and in the responsibility of the parent at all times. Staff are not responsible for the care or welfare of siblings. Siblings are not allowed in the kitchen, cupboard or any other areas that are out of bounds to pre-school children.


